
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

August 19, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0690        

 

On August 17, 2022, the OPO received a phone complaint.  

The complainant alleges: The past  months he has had tremendous issues with this 
crazy city and state.  The people he has spoken to are either on one side or the other.   He 
called 911 from the  on  and  because he felt his life 
and property were in danger.  He had a nasty interaction with responding APD Officer 

  The officer must have recorded the incident and if he didn’t, he has issues with 
that.  His main complaint is that he is being treated like an idiot.  The Police & 311 
distracted him from the process he was putting in motion by saying they were going to get 
back to him but did not.  He was treated like dirt when APD called him and was given the 
run-around and laughed at.  He wants all the records. Police have destroyed the records 
related to his incident.  They tried to beat the crap out of him at  and he wants 
the video of that incident and the video of the incident at .  Google and the cloud 
have been hacked by APD and he wants that to be part of his complaint. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




